
 

 

Let us not become 

weary 

in doing good. (Galatians 6 v 9) 

Foundation for the benefit of children and young people living 
in poverty 

 
                                                                       Year in Review December 2012 

Germany 

In the district of Rems-Murr, we assist more than 70 children via the “Tafelladen” 
Winnenden. The support is multi-faceted and is targeted towards the needs of the 
individuals. Winter clothing, beds, bed linen and children’s furniture, carpets and shoes are 
just examples of those things which are given to the children. 
 
In Freudenstadt we have continued to support the youth workshop „Eigensinn“.  
The pre-school children come from chaotic backgrounds and experience love, attention and 
encouragement 
 
Rudersberg, „Hoffnung“ – „Hope“ charity. From here, the 
transportation of goods for Christmas was sent on its way, directly 
to Romania. 
We supported this project which distributes gifts in kindergartens. 
The gleaming eyes of happy children showed us how important this 
mission is. 

Child emergency relief: Philippines 

Our call for support was successful in September 2012. We were able to provide the missionary, Carsten Aust, with the 
missing 12,500€. The building has now been completed and will be the “House of Hope”. Before operations can begin, 
an exterior kitchen and outside facilities with fencing are needed. These should be completed by spring 2013. 
The two images illustrate the situation: Without help, the children have nothing except the bare life (left), by work of the 
house of hope the kids a future (right). 

 

In the last few days, a Christmas celebration for more than 100 children from the slums took place. We were able to 
donate a sum towards the costs of presents and food. 

Albania, Kenya, Uganda, Mosambique 

We continue to remain in personal contact with organisations in these countries. 
Donations were earmarked and passed on directly to those responsible; we could therefore 
do good for many needy children.. 
  

News from the "Lebenshilfe Foundation" 

Our unique characteristic is still valid in 2013! 
Every Euro is passed on 100% to the needy. 
Due to the personal contributions of our family members we can manage all the work alone.. 

Children continue to need your support! 

The "Stiftung Lebenshilfe Roland and Margot Kamm" is recognised as a non-profit and charitable organisation by the 
fiscal office, Waiblingen and can provide donors with full tax benefits. 

Donations account 
Stiftung Lebenshilfe Roland und Margot Kamm 
Account number: 1000 491 577 
Bank code number: 602 500 10 - Kreissparkasse Waiblingen 
IBAN: DE51 6025 0010 1000 491577 
BIC: SOLADES1WBN 

Stiftung Lebenshilfe Roland und Margot Kamm, 
Schütteläcker 6,  
D-71364 Winnenden 
Germany 
Phone + Fax: 0 71 95 / 7 30 55,  
E-Mail: info@rmk-stiftung.de  
Internet: www.rmk-stiftung.de 

 

 


